California Community College

Foreign Language Council News
September 20, 2005
Fall Conference—Fullerton Registration Extended
Our annual fall conferences, both north and south, are fast approaching in October.  Registration for the Fullerton Conference has been extended to October 1.  Please send in your registration forms (enclosed) soon.
First is the southern meeting at Fullerton College on Friday, Oct. 14.  Kathy Collopy O’Donnell, who teaches Spanish and leads the technology in instruction effort at Fullerton College, has set up at number of station where you can learn about such topics as online language courses, use of Powerpoint, etc. If you need a hotel, the Anaheim Park Hotel in Fullerton seems to be the closest to the campus.  Parking permits, receipts and conference details will be mailed to registrants shortly.
Second is the National Colloquium on U.S. Language Education Policy at UC-Berkeley will take place in October 21-22, 2005.  Senator Bill Bradley will be the keynote speaker.
Full information and registration forms may be printed from <http://uccllt.ucdavis.edu/

The CCCFLC has requested a room for a one hour meeting on Oct. 22 in the afternoon.

Apply now!  This conference will replace the usual CCCFLC fall meeting.

IMPAC & Articulation Issues
IMPAC meetings are slated to continue as follows:
Nov. 19, Sat., at the Los Angeles Sheraton Gateway

Jan. 21, Sat., at the Westin at San Francisco Airport

May 6, Sat., at the Radisson at Los Angeles Airport

The University of California at Berkeley has dropped course to course articulation for all lower division Chinese and Japanese courses and students will be forced to take a placement test.  
The Lower Division Transfer Project at the CSU, which aims to establish ideal lower division curriculum patterns by language, needs two volunteers from the community college, one in Japanese and one in German.  If you are interested, please contact Tom Blair at tblair@ccsf.edu.  Any travel required would be paid for by the State Academic Senate.

Our next issue will appear in November.  Please send your articles to Tom Blair,  424 Dorado Ter., San Francisco 94112-1753.  Membership is $10 for part-time and $15 for full-time.  CLTA membership is $35.

Registration

2005 CCCFLC Annual Conference

Fullerton

Oct. 14, 2005

Fullerton College, 9:30-3
Cost:  $35 for full-timer, $30 for part-timers; $15 extra for nonmembers.      _____Vegetarian lunch   _____Standard lunch

Name  ___________________________________________________

College  ________________________________________________-

Language  ___________________________________________

Email  ____________________________Phone _______________________
Mailing address__________________________________________________
Registration:   ____part-time     ____full-time

Total enclosed:$________

Make check payable to CCCFLC and mail to 424 Dorado Ter, San Francisco, CA 94112-1753.  Deadline Oct. 1.  

A receipt and campus info will be mailed to you!

